
Intermediate / Middle School PTO Meeting Notes - Tuesday, April 8, 2025 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Review of expected expenses for the 2024 – 2025 school year - Evelyn Ceesay 

 
Committee Updates 
Current 
Apparel Sale - Customers are really happy. We’d be open to using them again next year.  
Window Clings - We’d like to sell these again next year.  
Scholarship Match - The applications are coming in; there will be a review board to select the winners. 
Certificates will need to be printed and checks printed as well.  
8th Grade Promotion and Dance – June 4th $800 budget – Kristen Thompson - This takes place at the high 
school; there is a 7:00 ceremony followed by a dance.  
Teacher Appreciation activities May 4th – May 10th - (May 6th is the actual day) - PTO can financially help or 
purchase some individual things too (lottery tickets, etc.) 
Other student appreciation activities - $650 (i.e. ice cream social, popsicles for end of year party, etc.) - The IS 
would like popsicles for field day; the MS is looking at individual snacks for the kids to take on their field trips. 
5th, 6th, 7th & 8th grade end of year field trips - May 2025 - $4,000 
 
Future 
Incoming 5th Grade Swimming Party - Jackie will be taking this over. We are going to use different colored 
wristbands this year to represent the different houses. This will be a great way for the students to see who else 
is in their house; the wristbands can then continue to be worn during the school year for house representation 
and spirit days. 
 
Fundraising ideas 

●​ Penny War – Only at Intermediate School (Spring cleaning theme) - We are going to do this next year 
in correlation with the Middle School for the Green Bay contribution event  

●​ Fall Cash Drive Fundraiser dates - October 4-15th  
 
May Pep assembly (at the MS) - We are looking at doing student choice awards again. Student voting would 
need to take place (maybe a google form this year?) and then certificates would need to be printed out.  
 
Principal Messages - Flexington games are coming to the IS! This is a fun way to celebrate the kids’ great job 
with spring testing.  
 
Open floor 
 
Adjourn 
 

2025-2026 Chaired events: 
Incoming 5th grade swimming party – Aug 2025 – $520 + color-coded wristbands  
Cross Country meet at Southwest Park – Small money maker (approximately $400) 
Food for Teachers during Fall / Winter Conferences – Budget of $600 for each  
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